
New Security Bracket for Low Pressure Ball Valve

In the future, our standard ball valve (item No. 668210) will be equipped with a
new security bracket.
 
The new security bracket is reinforced stainless steel 8mm and will replace our
2 previous standard brackets of 6 and 8mm.
 
This means that the following item Nos. will be phased out:
 
668200 (low pressure valve ½”) and
0624051 (low pressure valve ½” vulcanized coupling, 8mm)
 
The new bracket is an ergonomic design and is easy to mount; the bracket will
be fixed when mounting the ball valve on the hose.
 
There will be no change of item No. for the ball valve 668210.
 



Should you need any further information do not hesitate to contact our sales
department.

Best regards
Nilfisk FOOD



Blytaekkervej 2
9000 Aalborg
Denmark

 

For further information:
Phone: +45 29 69 51 00

E-mail: info@nilfiskfood.com
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